
 

 

15 March 2021 
 
The Resident 
DRUMMOYNE, RUSSELL LEA & RODD POINT 
 
 

Dear Resident, 
 

Night Works – Renewal of Pavement Marking – Bay Run 
 

As part of our commitment to improving local infrastructure, we are pleased to 
advise of improvements to the City of Canada Bay’s segment of the Bay Run. 
We are renewing the pavement marking of the pedestrian and cycle path. 
 
The cost of these works is approximately $110,600.00 and will include:  

 Removal of the existing markings  

 Repainting the pedestrian and cyclist separation line 

 Re-application of stencilled logos for a consistent look. 
 
Works are scheduled to commence Monday, 22 March, with completion 
expected by end of April 2021, weather permitting. 
 
These activities will generally be carried out between Monday to Friday from 
6pm to 11pm, over a series of shifts to ensure minimal impact to residents and 
safety of Bay Run users. There may be some instances of weekend work. 
 
We are working towards improving our local streets and thank you for your 
patience and cooperation during this time. 
 
Should you require further information, please contact our Project Manager, 
Ivette Delgado on 9911 6330. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
Mayor Angelo Tsirekas 
City of Canada Bay 

 


